
 American Amateur Soccer League (AASL) Meeting 
 

July 28, 2008 
 

Minutes 
 

Paul Emhoff called meeting to order at 6:59 PM. 
 
Tina Marianut called the roll. 
 
Present:  Amherst, Avon, Bay Village, Berea, Broadview Hts., Brooklyn, Brunswick, 
Cloverleaf, Columbia, Elyria, Fairview Park, Hudson, Independence, LaGrange, 
Lakewood, Medina, Midview, North Olmsted, North Ridgeville, North Royalton, Norwalk, 
Olmsted Falls, Parma, Parma Hts., Rocky River, Strongsville, Sandusky, Wadsworth, 
Wellington, and Wooster. 
 
Absent:  Ashland, Avon Lake, Brook Park (excused), Buckeye, Middleburg Hts, (excused), 
Shaker Hts. (excused), and Westlake. 
 
Please update the AASL website in the score reporting section with email changes 
for representatives and alternate representatives. 
 
Announcements by Paul Emhoff:  
 
Registration Info – The disclosure button for risk management is finally connected 
effective midnight tonight.  The instruction manual for LeagueOne is on the website.  The 
U8 maximum roster size will remain 12 until spring of 2009 and Pam will override if 
necessary.  Please remember that the U8 are still playing 5v5. 
 
Also, very important:  We need to know which communities do not have all of their 
information populated on the registration site.  Please email Paul or see Tina after the 
meeting.  The following communities notified us that there registration information had not 
been populated as of today:  Medina, North Ridgeville, Norwalk and Sandusky. 
 
Everest U17 went into the finals for the National Championship and fell to a 1-0 loss.  
Paul watched the game and said that they played very well. 
 
Gary conducted the final scheduling. 
 
Next meeting - The next meeting will be Monday, September 8, 2008 @ 7:00pm at the 
Brook Park Recreation Center.  Please watch your e-mail or AASL website for possible 
changes or cancellation of the next meeting. 
          
Adjournment – Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. 
              
 
          
 


